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JKL’s REACH STATEMENT 

 
 

 

This statement is intended to communicate the classification of JKL products under the European 

Union’s Regulation 1907/2006, REACH Directive that came into force June 1, 2007 with the 

latest list having been published 10 June 2022, currently having 224 Substances of Very High 

Concern.  
 

The list of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) can be found on the ECHA website: 
https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

 

 

 The lighting products and accessories supplied by JKL Components Corporation are considered 

“Articles” as defined by the REACH Directive. JKL has verified substances within our products 

and can confirm that the articles supplied do not contain (SVHC) Substance of Very High 

Concern in amounts that warrant notification. In summary, our products do not require 

registration under the Directive.  

 

 

Although registration is not required, JKL is committed to continued compliance with the 

requirements of the REACH Directive.  
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